Faculty Meeting

UNM- School of Law

August 28, 1978

4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Deloria, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Fink, Flickinger,

Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Hermann, Kovnat,
MacPherson, Minzner, Muir, Occhialino, Parnall,
Romero, Schwartz, Senescu, Simson, Stelzner,
Teitelbaum, Utton, Winograd; Visitors Fenoglio,
Olson, Rushing ’

Dean Hart called the meeting to order, and minutes of the meeting of

August 7, 1978, were approved.

A petition from Eldon McCabe to remain in law school was distributed. The
motion to permit-him to continue on probation carried.

After a petition from Jose Romero to remain in law school was distributed,
he appeared before the faculty. The motion to deny his petition carried.

Dean Hart then made announcements and comments :

1. There will be a workshop in Chicago October 27 - 29,
discussing minority  law faculty.

Previews is lTooking for writers.

University of California at Davis is looking for a dean.

The new roster of law faculty committee members will be
distributed soon.

Students' suggestions on examination procedures will be
referred to the Student Affairs Commijttee.

The 60-minute class will be discussed at a later date.
Placement files are open to ''Special'' students.

A faculty luncheon will be on Friday.

Curriculum needs of third year students will be pursued.

There are high-level openings For ‘Inspector General positions;
Fulbright-Hays Opportunities Abroad has grants in research and
teaching; and the American Historical Association and the
American Political Science Association announces two competitions
for research grants and residential fellowships.
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At the end of this academic year Dean Hart will step down as dean, remaining
at this law school to continue teaching.

Meeting.adjourned.

. Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp
Sec'y. e e



